Perry-Lecompton FFA Middle School Aggie Day


Advisors,

You are invited to attend the Perry-Lecompton FFA Middle School Aggie Day, that will be held at Perry-Lecompton District Gym, on Wednesday April 24th, 2024 . Registration will begin at 9:00 a.m. and continue until 9:30 am. The academy will be finished by 12:30 p.m. 

This is an invitational event that is open to any school with a middle school program. The activities for the day include a competition for middle school students only. This competition will be a maximum of 75-100 multiple-choice questions identifying various items selected from the list provided. All items will be either the item itself or a picture of the item. 

Medals will be awarded to the top 10 individuals. No ties will be broken. Therefore, more than 10 medals may be given out. You may enter only 1 team. A team will consist of all students with the top 4 scores being counted as the team score. All teams registered will be eligible for a banner. 

After the test is completed middle school students will travel to 4-5 different workshops all based upon leadership and agriculture. This will allow time for results to be tabulated.


This is open to any student you have. It isn’t limited to FFA members. Please RSVP by Friday, December 6th, 2024 with the approximate number of contestants/participants you have in middle school attending. 

Use the following link to RSVP: https://forms.gle/6wv2n5jAJPy1RAaX8

If you have any questions, please contact:
Matthew Anguiano
785-280-2931/manguiano@usd343.org

Thanks,
Matthew Anguiano-Advisor
Estelle Bass-Chapter President

